



29th September 2021

Dear Parent/Carer

We have several confirmed positive cases of COVID-19 in Years 1 and 2 and the Local Authority have advised us that we ask parents of Years 1 and 2 children to administer a Lateral Flow Test with their child.

In Hinckley, the infection rate is 435 cases per 100,000 as opposed to the national average of 350.

If your LFT at home gives a positive result your child must:

Dream, Believe, Achieve!

- Self-isolate straight away check if the people you live with need to self-isolate
- Report your LFT result as soon as possible
- Get a PCR test via https://www.gov.uk/get-coronavirus-test

Continue to self-isolate until you get the result of the PCR test. Follow the advice you're given when you get the result.

Many thanks for your support in keeping our school community safe.

Kind regards

Mrs Ayres Headteacher



St. Mary's C of E Primary School, Station Road, Hinckley, Leicestershire LE10 1AW Tel: (01455) 637477 office@stmarys.leics.sch.uk











